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Beverly Rager

From: McClellan Park TMA [brager@mcclellanparktma.ccsend.com] on behalf of McClellan Park 
TMA [brager@mcclellanparktma.org]

Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 10:26 AM
To: Beverly Rager
Subject: Pavement Press -  Mar 2012

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  
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Attention All Employers and Employees -- 

 Please take a few minutes to read this issue and pass 
on to other employees. 

Keep Your Gas in the Car - Order In! 

   
Register today with the Deli at the O'Club and you can 
have your lunch delivered to your work site for FREE. 
Check out the menu for your next lunch, work meeting or 
group event. 

You Work 2 hours a Day for Your Car! 

The Urban Country recently calculated that Americans 
work on average two hours out of every day to pay for their 
cars.  Now its figured out that a bicycle costs only 3.84 
minutes.  And that's being conservative, assuming you'll 
drop $1,500 on a new commuter bike every five years, after 
which it will have zero value.  See more... 
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May is Bike Month 

The TMA will be hosting a number of clinics for all 
employees to get ready for May is Bike Month.  Take a look 
at the FLYER and RSVP. 

   

Commuter Corner News  

The McClellan Park Highway 50 vanpool has an opening 
and you may be just the commuter they are looking for. 
The vanpool runs a 4/10 schedule Mondays - Thursdays 
and arrives at McClellan at 6:00 a.m.  Click here for details 
from the vanpool.  
   
Click onto the most recent Rideshare Request List .  If you 
find someone that may live in your area, may be on the way 
to your final destination or has the same work schedule, 
contact the TMA. 
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Learn if You are Doing the Most for Your 
Employees' Commute  

 

The Association of Commuter Transportation - 
Sacramento Valley Chapter invites employer HR 
representatives to attend its First Steps Regional Symposium on 
March 21st.  For more information, download the 
registration form. 

Check Us Out on Facebook 

The TMA keeps its Facebook page updated with news 
from McClellan Park as well as other community or 
commuter-type events that may be of interest to you. Visit 
us today!. 

 
 

Sincerely,  

Bev Rager 
McClellan Park TMA 
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916-570-5314 
brager@mcclellanparktma.org 

  

 

Save 75% 
Learn how you can save 75% on your first monthly transit 
pass through the TMA Commute Program.  Learn more by 
visiting the TMA Website . 
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